
This week students will continue to learn about living things that depend on trees. 

At the end of last week, we had our post-assessment on shapes and students 
were given the preassessment for part one of the next unit.  The pre-
assessment data showed students need to be taught the core curriculum for 
part one of this unit.  Therefore, we will be doing math in homeroom classes. 
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Dates  

Friday, 3/8 

  Early Release  

Wednesday, 3/13 

  Book orders due 

Friday, 3/15  

   Eating of the Greens 
Saint Patrick’s Day 
Celebration 

Saturday, 3/16 

  Olds Yard Sale 8am 

 

 

How can you help support us at home? 

Please be sure that you are doing the fluency activities (in your child’s purple 
folder) with your child at least 3 times per week. 

Work on sight words daily with your child! 

Utilize the technology resources that are in your child’s daily folder. 

You should be reading with your child and letting your child read to you, daily. 

 

Weather Update 

If you have lived in North Carolina very long, you know that we tend to 
have crazy weather.  We can go through all four seasons in just a few 
days!  Please make sure that your child dresses appropriately for the 
weather.  Just because the high is supposed to get to 58, that doesn’t 
mean that it will be 58 when we go outside at 11:20 in the morning.  
Thanks for your help and support! 


